Colman Junior School South Park Avenue Norwich NR4 7AU



Colman Infant School Colman Road Norwich NR4 7AW

13th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

With parents wanting to come to see the Carol Service on Tuesday next week, and with so many children being allowed to attend, it has become clear that we would struggle to get as many parents as possible who would like to attend in the church. We have therefore decided to move the Carol Service back to the school and split it in two halves to ensure we can give more parents a chance to see it.

We will still be performing on Tuesday 19^{th} in the afternoon. However, as stated we will be splitting into two groups.

1.30 - 2.15pm Year 4 and Year 5 will be performing

2.30 - 3.15pm Year 3 and Year 6 will be performing

The hall will have more spaces than the church for each half performing, however this is still limited. Each family to please only have a maximum of two members coming to see the performance.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Whyte

Interim Deputy Head